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Colonel Heather A. Fox, Commander 9th RW 
5950 C Street, Building 2161 
Beal Air Force Base 
California, 95903 

RE: Nevada County Parentship with Team Beale 

Dear Colonel Fox, 

As Nevada County Supervisors representing District 3 and District 4 (Grass Valley and Penn Valley, Rough and Ready 
and North San Juan areas, respectively), we are sending this letter to look at how the County of Nevada can better 
capitalize opportunities to partner with Team Beale in the future. To explore this opportunity, we would like to set up 
conference call with you so we can better understand your mission, your Airman and ways we can work closer together 
in the future. 

Nevada County holds our service Men and Women in the highest regard, and we want to proclaim our support to both 
them and Team Beale. We would like to present you with a Nevada County Board Resolution declaring military 
appreciation week in Nevada County. As such, we would like to suggest a few ways that we can begin to explore how 
to increase our support and partnership to discuss during our conference call and moving forward for your 
consideration: 

);:,, Board Supervisors receiving an Unclassified Mission Brief, along with a base orientation tour 
);:,, A reciprocal visit to Nevada County, to include a County resolution solidifying our partnership 
);:,, Beale day/week in Nevada County, Military Discounts by local vendors-as soon as conditions permit 
);:,, Collaboration-perhaps a joint BOC/sharing of Emergency Support Functions when needed 
);:,, Enhanced training and development opportunities for both organizations 
);:,, Continue to offer Skill Bridge opportunities to Beale Airman 
);:,, Leverage Beale Airman and Families for employment and internship opportunities 
);:,, Review Honorary Commanders from Nevada County 

To help setup a meeting, our Director Mr. Steven Rose, will be reaching out to you to schedule a call. He can also be 
reached at: Ste en.Rose@co.nevada.ca.us or by phone at: (530) 446-4609. 

Dan Miller �k� 
Vice Chair/Supervisor, District III Supervisor, District IV 


